
 

 
 
 
Thanks for your camp registration! We are thrilled that you will be joining us at Big Red Summer 
Academic Camps 2020! 
 
You will be staying on UNL’s City Campus. Check in for all camps (except Unicameral Youth Legislature) 
will be from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., Sunday evening. Unicameral Youth Legislature camp check in will be 
from 2:00pm to 3:00pm. You will receive an emailed letter in late May with more specific details about 
check in, housing, what to bring and expect at camp! If you have any questions before then, feel free to 
call Katie Zabel at 402-472-2743 or email kzabel2@unl.edu. 
 
To be prepared for all campers, please let us know if there are additional accommodations or special 
health conditions that we need to be aware of. We want to provide the best experience for all 
participants. If your camper has any dietary restrictions, please include that with the health form. We 
look forward to seeing you in June! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Katie Zabel 
 
Katie Zabel 
Program Director 
Nebraska State 4-H Camp & Big Red Camps 

University of Nebraska - Lincoln 

4-H Youth Development IANR 

AGH 114, UNL, 68583-0700 

402.472.2743 

kzabel2@unl.edu 
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